
Regarding Case 160941 

  

I have tried to file a C-4 report in a timely manner, but the reporting program is complicated, 
and not user friendly.  Perhaps it is my 75-year age and lack of computer skills, of perhaps it 
is a program that does not have simple “log in” methodology or a simple method to correct 
the input.. 

  

I do not believe that I have violated the law, if I did it was a minor violation due to the 
complex filing system that is not user friendly.  In the compliance with full disclosure before 
the end of 2024, I have attached a spreadsheet of my campaign expenses, which were 
below $5,000.   Also, in November, I tried to file a dissolution of my campaign.  Apparently, 
that did not go through or was simply lost in your complex, non-user-friendly software.   

  

By sending you this email and attached spreadsheet of my final campaign expenses, I 
believe I have complied with the requirements set forth in RCW 42.56.070.  I do not want a 
Filer Assistance Specialist to contact me.  

  

  

Sincerely 

David W. McClain 

 


